
 

Memorandum  

Date: January 27, 2006 
 
To: Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Jennie Pittman, Contracts Analyst 
 
Subject: ADMHS Board Letter – Contracts with 

Robert Crombie and Mike Kuhn 
 February 7, 2006 BOS Agenda 
 
CC: Michael Brown, CEO 
 Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board 
 
 
 
Please Continue the item entitled “Alcohol, Drug and Mental Health Services – 
Board Letter – Contracts with Robert Crombie and Mike Kuhn” from the February 
7, 2006 Board of Supervisors Agenda to the February 14, 2006 meeting.  This 
request is being made because a revised Board Letter containing additional 
information about the contracts is currently being prepared for docketing by 
February 2, 2006. 


